
NEW TRUSTEES REQUIRED 

 

As we approach the end of the year, it is a time of reflection and also to review our activities 

and fund raising efforts. 

Last year the friends were absolutely delighted to help the Church with a donation of 

£10,000 which was used as part of the cost of the Stained glass window restoration in the 

Vestry. The Trustees would like to record their thanks and appreciation to you for your 

support as members and also for your generosity in helping with our fund raising ideas. 

The sterling work and help by the Trustees have contributed and enabled the Friends to 

have another very successful year and once again a donation of £5,000 will be made as part 

of the project to re-furbish the Church Bells.  

Thanks and appreciation to our current trustees, but we are aware that our constitution 

states that the Executive Committee shall consist of the Honorary Officers, not less than 3 or 

more than 8 elected members, plus the 2 church wardens. 

Currently we, just, meet the constitution requirement, but definitely feel that 1 or maybe 2 

more would be very helpful and in the event of any current members leaving, the need for 

replacements would be essential. 

It would also be so helpful and good to get some new committee members with different 

and stimulating ideas. If you would like to join us and have an enthusiastic outlook and 

novel ideas, please contact our secretary, Mr. Ian Watts  :-  

E Mail   ianwatts1954@yahoo.com or Tel 07710 158047. 

With thanks and best wishes, Gerald Hibbs (Chairman of the Friends) Tel 01903 872563 

mailto:ianwatts1954@yahoo.com

